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I am a resident of Kittitas County, and live on Big Horn Way, just off of Westside road. I live
in Kittitas County because I enjoy the rural lifestyle that it provides. I pay taxes here and live
here year round. I'm tired of groups of people, hiding under LLC corporations, wanting
nothing else but to make a profit out of owning land surrounding our area. 
It only brings in people from outside our area that want to come here for a day or two to party
and have fun, and then leave, with no regard to the lifestyle that our area provides.
The Fowler Creek Guest Ranch is not a good fit to our community. And serves only the
persons owing the land, and does a great disservice to the people who live nearby.
Please do not allow this development to proceed.
William Loder, 611 Big Horn Way Cle Elum, Wa.
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